10/29/2014 City of Gillette Mail - (no subject)

(N Karlene Abelseth <karlene@gillettewy.gov>

(no subject)
1 message

Rebecca Harrison <rebecca.harrison@wyo.gov> Wed, Oct 29, 2014 at 11:23 AM
To: karlene@gillettewy.gov

Hi Karlene,

This email is to notify you that | am working with H and H Inc, who is in the process of possibly building a Ruby
Tuesday's in Gillette Wyoming. They have been given a plan review packet from our department and is working

on submitting this information to me. It is my understanding that a food service permit is required in order to be

able to apply for a liquor license. Our department does not issue a food service permit until the facility has met

the needed requirements and is ready to operate. As long as guidelines set forth by the Wyoming Food Rule are
met, obtaining a food service license shall be no issue. Dakota Cuisine Inc has indicated that they are willing to
meet rules and regulations needed to obtain a food service permit from the Wyoming Dept. Of Ag.

If any further information is needed or | can be of any assistance, please contact me.

Rebecca Harrison

Wyoming Department of Agriculture
Consumer Health Services
307-760-7675

Sent from my iPhone

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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